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To Whom It May Concern:
I am a resident of Brunswick and am writing in support of LD 222 - An Act to 
Establish a Take-back and Disposal Program for Firefighting and Fire-suppressing 
Foam to Which Perfluoroalkyl and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances Have Been Added.
PFAS are known carcinogen substances and need to be safely removed and disposed 
of for the health and safety of all individuals in the vicinity of use and for the 
protection of our environment, water supplies, air quality, and wildlife.
We cannot afford to wait for another PFAS spill like that which happened in August 
2024 at the Naval Air Base in Brunswick.
I highly support and advocate for the passage of this bill.
thank you.


